
Centerville Sister City Meeting 

October 7, 2014 

The October 7th Centerville Sister City meeting was called to order by Chairman, Cindy Clay at 7:10PM.  
Mary Pizza, Carolyn Basford, Cindy Clay, Phil McLaughlin, Suzie Holloway, Mike Vacchiano, John Beals, 
and Marilyn Hoback were present.   The September 2nd minutes were approved as sent. 

Treasurer’s Report: There is no change in the report.   

Committee Reports  

2015 Budget: Ideas and suggestions were made and discussed.  Phil made note of these, will look at some of 
the city documentation, and will ‘fill in the blanks.’ 

Old Business  

Sister City Canada: Several possibilities were discussed.  It was suggest that we contact a Centerville High 
School French teacher to check her interest and ideas.  Marilyn Hoback and Mike Vacchiano will make an 
appointment and talk to Kim Easley before our November meeting.  We would like to be ready to make some 
mailings and contacts by our March meeting. 

New Member Recruitment: 

We all should be trying to find contributing members of the community to join our committee. 

New Business:  

Our Holiday party will be December 12th at Cindy Clay’s home.  We will assign ‘duties’ at the November 
meeting. 

Mike suggested we be prepared to set some goals, objectives, and timelines at the next meeting.  We all agreed 
to this. 

The next meeting will be November 4, 2014, at 7:00PM at the Police Station. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Suzie Holloway, Secretary  


